

NEWSLETTER

CABBAGE TREE ISLAND PS

Email: cabbagetre-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Phone: 02 6683 4251

Newsletter

Term | Week 10 2025

Jingella.

We are almost at the end of term already - a full week of school next week, then everyone gets a well-deserved rest for 2 weeks. Jarjum's have been doing lots of learning in class and are happy to be at school, which is great to see. After the 2 weeks of holidays, teacher's have 2 learning days (Monday and Tuesday) and jarjum's start back on Wednesday the 30th of April.

Namabunda Farm Excursion

Booglebeh to Uncle Mark for organising an on-country excursion for K-6 last week to Namabunda Farm. Jarjum's learnt some contemporary dance movements from Uncle Mitch King and went for a big walk around the farm looking at bush tucker. Uncle Mark lit a fire and we sat around the yarning circle listening to how energy transfers from the sun to the plants, animals and people. Then we had a feed and did some drawings of fungi (mushrooms) and other plants from the farm. It was a fantastic day that the jarjum's loved!

First Community Yarn Up

Our first community yarn up for 2025 will be this Monday the 7th of April at 2pm in the Gwardi room. Apologies for not having one until now, we had one planned for earlier in the term but the cyclone changed our plans. We hope to see everyone then to have a yarn about what's been happening at school this term and to share some afternoon tea.

Easter/Recycled Natural Hat Parade

We will be having our Easter/Recycled Natural Hat parade this Tuesday, the 8th of April at 9.30am. We would love to see the community come along to check out jarjum's hat creations and then stay for morning tea afterwards. If you make a hat at home you can use any recycled materials or things found outside like feathers, sticks, bark, shells, etc. We are looking forward to seeing everyone then.

Enjoy the last week of school and have a happy and safe holiday.

Sharlene Tremayne Assistant Principal

NEWSLETTER CABBAGE TREE ISLAND PS

Dance on Friday

On the last day of this term (Friday), BCHS and BPS jarjum's are coming out to our school to perform some dances for us and we will dance for them. This is an opportunity for our jarjum's to become more confident performing their dances for other people. We will also have a sausage sizzle and hopefully a visit from the Easter Bunny so make sure jarjum's come to school all of next week, especially the last day.





WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING









This week we visited Namabunda farm.
We looked and had a yarn up about some native fruits and plants. We also learnt some new dance moves.

















